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BoAarD NOTICE

NOTICE 73 OF 2010

NATIONAL ENERGY REGULATOR OF SOUTH AFRICA

The NATIONAL ENERGY REGULATOR OF SOUTH AFRICA (NERSA) invites
all stakeholders and the public to attend a public hearing on the following:

Maximum prices for distributors and reticulators;
Maximum prices for Greenfields customers;
Maximum prices for Brownfields customers;
Minimum prices for piped-gas customers; and
Discounts for small customers.
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Consultation papers on the above-mentioned matters may be viewed on the
NERSA website at www.nersa.org.za.

Wiritten comments must be submitted to the following email address:
gpt@nersa.org.za or to the offices of NERSA at Kulawula House, 526
Vermeulen Street, Arcadia, Pretoria. The deadline for comments is Friday, 18
June 2010

The public hearing details are as follows:

Date: Thursday, 01 July 2010
Venue: Kulawula House
526 Vermeulen Street
Arcadia
Pretoria
Time: 09HO00 — 12H00

Members of the public wishing to attend or present their views at the hearing must
submit their request by 16H30 on Friday 18 June 20089 to:

Telephone Number: (012) 401 4715
Fax No.: (012) 401 4771
E-mail: publichearings@nersa.org.za



www.nersa.org.za



